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Seasoned PR executive compare uttering those words to admitting guilt or to waving a red flag in front of a
bull. In rare instances, a no comment can produce gains, at least in the short term. Usually, however, no
comment only prompts negative reactions from both the public and media. The key to bridging is saying a
phrase or sentence that transfers the question to your key message. It gives the impression the interviewee is
seriously considering the question and compliments the interviewer. The reporter may forget the question,
especially if a spokesperson provides an interesting quote. To respond to aggressive questions, try something
like: Explain why you cannot answer the question when you know the answer. Reasons could be due to
confidentiality, prematurity, privacy, litigation concerns or disclosure regulations. Say you cannot answer the
question now but will respond in the near future. Say you are not the appropriate person to answer the question
but will seek the right spokesperson, suggests communications training expert Adam Fisher. Any response is
better than no comment. Express a desire to cooperate. If possible, say when you can provide the information.
Prepare responses to all possible contingencies, such as breaking industry news, company growth or loss, and
supply chain issues. Have corporate leaders approve the stock answers. Educate spokespersons including
C-level executives about media interactions. Consider conducting mock-interviews with different journalist
personas. Without formal media training, approved responses might be for naught. Say why you cannot
answer the question and then give the reporter the name of someone who might provide useful information.
Industry associations, researchers and others can provide at least background information on the story. The
response will both deflect the question and help build a relationship with the reporter. Social media analytics
can grade how sentiment toward your brand changes over time through sentiment analysis , whether manual,
automated or combination. Avoid vendors that require long-term contracts and take advantage of free trials.
Learn more by reading the Glean. This article was first published on Sept. William Comcowich William J.
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This short module offers a recognize-avoid-cope approach commonly used in cognitive-behavioral therapy,
which helps people to change unhelpful thinking patterns and reactions. It also provides links to worksheets to
help you get started with your own plan to resist pressure to drink. Recognize two types of pressure The first
step is to become aware of the two different types of social pressure to drink alcoholâ€”direct and indirect.
Direct social pressure is when someone offers you a drink or an opportunity to drink. Indirect social pressure
is when you feel tempted to drink just by being around others who are drinkingâ€”even if no one offers you a
drink. Take a moment to think about situations where you feel direct or indirect pressure to drink or to drink
too much. You can use the form below to write them down. Then, for each situation, choose some resistance
strategies from below,or come up with your own. Avoid pressure when possible For some situations, your best
strategy may be avoiding them altogether. If you feel guilty about avoiding an event or turning down an
invitation, remind yourself that you are not necessarily talking about "forever. Avoid long explanations and
vague excuses, as they tend to prolong the discussion and provide more of an opportunity to give in. Here are
some other points to keep in mind: Consider a sequence like this: You can also try the "broken record"
strategy. Each time the person makes a statement, you can simply repeat the same short, clear response. And if
words fail, you can walk away. Script and practice your "no" Many people are surprised at how hard it can be
to say no the first few times. You can build confidence by scripting and practicing your lines. Rehearse it
aloud to get comfortable with your phrasing and delivery. Also, consider asking a supportive person to
role-play with you, someone who would offer realistic pressure to drink and honest feedback about your
responses. Keep at it, and your skills will grow over time. Try other strategies In addition to being prepared
with your "no thanks," consider these strategies: Many people who decide to cut back or quit drinking think, "I
am not allowed to drink," as if an external authority were imposing rules on them. Thoughts like this can breed
resentment and make it easier to give in. Similarly, you may worry about how others will react or view you if
you make a change. It can be used with counseling or therapy and is not meant as a substitute for professional
help. If you choose to try it on your own and at any point feel you need more help, then seek support see Help
Links. Take it with you.
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D, a clinical psychologist in Atlanta, GA and assertiveness expert. Thus, at the core, people-pleasers lack
confidence, she said. They worry how others will view them when they say no. Realize you have a choice.
People-pleasers often feel like they have to say yes when someone asks for their help. Remember that you
always have a choice to say no, Newman said. Knowing your priorities and values helps you put the brakes on
people-pleasing. You know when you feel comfortable saying no or saying yes. This gives you the
opportunity to consider if you can commit to helping them. Also important is to ask the person for details
about the commitment. Newman suggested asking yourself: Do I have the time to do this? What am I going to
give up? How pressured am I going to feel? Set a time limit. How do you spot them? Figure out a mantra you
can say to yourself to stop you from people-pleasing. Say no with conviction. Use an empathic assertion. But
this actually backfires. She blogs regularly about body and self-image issues on her own blog, Weightless ,
and about creativity on her second blog Make a Mess. Retrieved on November 10, , from https:
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Whether you are asexual, want to stay abstinent until marriage or for other reasons, or are simply not in the
mood, you should feel comfortable communicating this with a partner. Work on learning to communicate your
desires in order to smoothly say no to sex. Steps Communicating Effectively 1 Practice saying "No. It might
be helpful to practice saying "No" in front of a mirror or alone in your room. Sometimes, you may not be in
the mood at any given moment but this does not mean sex is off the table all day. Allow your partner the
opportunity to try again later can on. This can help your partner better understand you and your sexual desires.
Sometimes, reasons are simple. Are you upset with your partner? Are you not feeling sexual due to negative
feelings about your own body and looks? Remember to remain calm and phrase things in a fair,
non-judgmental manner. Understand no one is entitled to your body and that making out or otherwise fooling
around does mean you owe someone sex. Do not listen to anyone who tells you otherwise. If you feel things
are headed towards sex, taper off physical contact and then gently pull away. If your partner pushes you for
more, calmly explain you do not wish to have sex now. The better you understand yourself and your desires,
the better you can express yourself to others. Some people practice abstinence. This means refraining from
sexual activity altogether, either until marriage or for a set period of time. What are the benefits of abstaining
from sex? Why is this important to you? Occasionally reviewing the reasons you became abstinent to begin
with can help you feel more confident in your decision. While the sex on the third date rule is common in pop
culture, this might not be a sentiment you share. Maybe you like to get to know someone emotionally before
engaging in sex. Explore your reasons for wanting to put off sex until later in the relationship. This can help
you feel more secure explaining your motivations to others. There is no reason to have sex if you do not want
to. You should never feel that you are supposed to have sex or are expected to have sex. Some people identify
as asexual. Asexual is a sexual orientation, similar to being straight or gay. Asexual people are simply
uninterested in sex. Sexual activity is not pleasurable to people who are asexual. Asexual people may crave
romantic love, but usually have a very low or completely absent sex drive. Occasionally, people dislike
engaging in sex because it does not feel good for them. Exploring your own sexuality can help. Masturbation
can help you get more comfortable with your body. You can masturbate with just your hands or use tools like
dildos or vibrators. See what does and does not feel good. This can help you understand how you like to be
touched and what might work for you with a partner. Many people explore their sexuality through watching
pornography or reading erotica. This can help you get a sense of what turns you on. You can find porn and
erotica online and can also purchase them from sex shops and even some bookstores. There, you can discuss
sex, your body, sexuality, and more. Through talking and learning with others, you may figure out more about
your own sexual desires. If sex is not as enjoyable for you as you want, try experimenting with your partner.
Try different positions, different types of foreplay, role playing, and more. Many couples find watching porn
together increases sexual desire and gives them ideas for new things to try in bed. Talk to your partner about
wanting to experiment a little in the bedroom. If you find yourself frequently not in the mood, many
medications can affect sex drive. If low sex drive is a side effect, talk to your doctor about finding an
alternative medication or lowering the dosage. How can I transition the relationship from a sexual to a
nonsexual one? Try to begin by discussing it outside the bedroom. Explain your feelings, and then ask your
partner how they feel. Once you feel you have the right to say "no" you might find that you notice your own
sexual arousal more. Feeling you have to say "yes" gets in the way of your arousal pattern.
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This blog post was originally published on Aug. While you want to help them to the best of your ability, you
have to say no to them because A. If you run a small business and are frequently approached by customers
asking for discounts, you can stand strong in your no by remembering that at the end of the day you need to
make a profit. If you find yourself giving in to customer demands against your better judgement and kicking
yourself for it later, remind yourself as often as you need to why you must say no. And, be clear with your
customer about why you must say no. Explain what your limits are and why. Where does the money go? Has
the price already been lowered? When you know why you are saying no and effectively inform and educate
your customers on your reasons, many of them will respect that, and may even find added value in your
product based on the information you have given them. Talk to your team about customer service boundaries
â€” clarity goes a long way in keeping support consistent. Tell a customer no when: The customer threatened
your physical or emotional safety. They ask for something that goes against company policy. Refunds,
Discounts, and Special Requests: If you ask a customer to call back later or return to the store at a later date to
avoid being the one to deliver the unpleasant no, you are ultimately misleading them, which will result in a
much worse experience than you intended. In order to keep our service focused on productivity, we do not
offer the SEO widget you requested. We will not be developing any marketing features in the foreseeable
future. Are there any existing features you currently need help with? I would be glad to show you how to
optimize your service for increased productivity. For ready-to-use positive customer service phrases which can
be used in more scenarios, read our blog post: By studying this chart, you can prepare yourself for an
onslaught of distraught messages from your customer, like: Anxiety You are absolutely the worst company I
have ever worked with. Bargaining Cultivate a sense of empathy, and understand that these phrases are
expressing a number of feelings that need to be expressed before they can find acceptance. Stay calm, and
allow them to pass through each phase. Customers react negatively to a denied request because they feel
cheated out of their share. But according to Herb Cohen, the author of the best-selling classic, You Can
Negotiate Anything, this kind of thinking misses the greater point. Instead of convincing your customer her
slice is large enough, why not focus on making the pie bigger? With this kind of thinking, everyone gets a
bigger slice. While you had no choice but to say no, you do have a choice to make a win-win out of the
situation. If you identify their true need is to increase their marketing presence, you could show them how to
maximize their use of existing features to drive more traffic to their website. It will only take a small effort on
your part, and you stand to gain the promise of a win-win situation. Increased awareness of marketing tools
and current product. Retain customer, boosts satisfaction rates. Look for Relationship-Building Opportunities
Saying no to a customer has the potential to do long-term damage, and as a result you must do extra work to
make sure that you can retain them. In order to build a meaningful relationship, focus on providing continued
support. This shows a customer that you still value what they have to say, even if it might not be what you
want to hear. Consider their feedback seriously, and always thank them for their time. But if you organize
email addresses based off of customers and their respective industries, you can send out relevant articles and
resources that you come across. Ask customers to contact you. If possible, you should be the one to continue
to provide them support in the future; this allows you to continue to build upon an established relationship.
Give customers your name and support email address, and ask them to reach out should they ever need help
for any reason.
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It may be triggered by a virus, a digestive condition, pregnancy, or even an unpleasant odor. The list starts
with basic remedies to provide fast relief, then moves to those that may take longer to work. Sit up and avoid
crunching the stomach If your mom ever told you not to lie down after eating, she was on to something. When
you lie flat, gastric juices may rise and increase feelings of nausea and overall discomfort, especially if you
have acid reflux or GERD. Crunching your stomach may also worsen nausea since it compresses the area and
makes you less comfortable in general. It may get rid of sickening odors, or simply help you focus on
something other than the nausea. Apply a cool compress A soothing, cool compress placed on the back of the
neck may help ease nausea. When nausea occurs, your body temperature may increase. Placing a cool
compress on the back of your neck for several minutes can be soothing. It also helps decrease your body
temperature which, if high, may cause nausea. Apply pressure Acupressure is an alternative medicine therapy
that applies pressure to specific areas on the body to ease symptoms. The pressure point for nausea is on your
inner wrist, about two and a half inches down, in between two large tendons. To ease nausea, press on this
pressure point in a circular motion for a few minutes. Meditate or take deep breaths Meditation , the practice
of focusing and calming the mind, may help relieve nausea. Deep breathing is a meditation technique. But you
can also do it on your own to quell stress-related nausea. Breathe in slowly through your nose, hold your
breath for three seconds, and slowly breathe out. Repeat several times until nausea subsides. Shift your focus
Sometimes, curing nausea is simply mind over matter. The next time nausea attacks, distract yourself by
reading a book or watching television. Nausea is also a symptom of dehydration, yet drinking too much may
worsen nausea by making your stomach feel uncomfortably full. When you feel queasy, sip fluids throughout
the day. If straight water turns your stomach, try drinking decaf tea, or water with fresh fruit slices. Opt for
chamomile tea Chamomile tea is a popular folk remedy for nausea. It may also ease anxiety. Chamomile tea
bags are available at most grocery stores, natural health stores, and online. Make your own chamomile tea by
pouring one cup boiling water over a tablespoon of dried or fresh chamomile flowers. Steep for at least five
minutes, and strain. Turn to lemons Lemons contain citric acid, a naturally-occurring compound thought to aid
digestion and soothe the stomach. Try adding freshly-squeezed lemon juice to water and sip throughout the
day. If nausea is due to constipation, drinking warm water with lemon juice may stimulate your bowels.
Ingesting too much lemon juice in a brief period may make nausea worse. The scent of lemons may also ease
nausea. According to a study , inhaling lemon essential oil can help reduce nausea and vomiting in pregnant
women. Go with ginger Ginger is arguably the most popular home remedy for nausea. According to a review ,
ginger has antiemetic abilities, although more research is still needed. To help nausea, eat a small piece of
fresh or candied ginger. Make your own ginger tea by pouring one cup boiling water over a one-inch piece of
peeled, fresh, ginger root. Steep for at least five minutes, strain if you want, and enjoy. Pair with peppermint
According to a study , peppermint oil was found to be a safe and effective way to combat nausea due to
chemotherapy treatment. You can take peppermint capsules, or drink peppermint tea to experience these
benefits. Look for peppermint tea at grocery and natural health stores, or online. Or make your own by pouring
one cup boiling water over a heaping teaspoon of fresh peppermint leaves. Steep for at least five minutes, and
strain to preference. Inhaling peppermint essential oil or fresh peppermint leaves may also ease nausea after
anesthesia, according to a study. The opposite is often true. Carbonated drinks may cause bloating and worsen
acid reflux and GERD, all of which may cause nausea. In addition, most fizzy beverages are loaded with
sugar, which may also make you queasier. If you must drink a fizzy drink, let it go flat or dilute it with water
before drinking. Following a bland diet may help nausea from worsening or prevent you from vomiting. The
most common recommended diet for recovering from nausea is the BRAT diet â€” bananas, rice, applesauce,
and toast. You can also eat small amounts of: Nausea medications are called antiemetics. When nausea is
severe, you may need an OTC medication to help calm and soothe the stomach.
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Orange or orange blossom Geranium Using scents to treat your mood is called aromatherapy. Several studies
show that aromatherapy can decrease anxiety and improve sleep 7 , 8 , 9. Summary Aromatherapy can help
lower anxiety and stress. Light a candle or use essential oils to benefit from calming scents. Caffeine is a
stimulant found in coffee, tea, chocolate and energy drinks. High doses can increase anxiety People have
different thresholds for how much caffeine they can tolerate. If you notice that caffeine makes you jittery or
anxious, consider cutting back. In general, five or fewer cups per day is considered a moderate amount.
Summary High quantities of caffeine can increase stress and anxiety. One way to handle stress is to write
things down. Summary Keeping a journal can help relieve stress and anxiety, especially if you focus on the
positive. For a super easy and quick stress reliever, try chewing a stick of gum. One study showed that people
who chewed gum had a greater sense of wellbeing and lower stress One possible explanation is that chewing
gum causes brain waves similar to those of relaxed people. Another is that chewing gum promotes blood flow
to your brain. Additionally, one recent study found that stress relief was greatest when people chewed more
strongly Summary According to several studies, chewing gum may help you relax. It may also promote
wellbeing and reduce stress. Spend Time With Friends and Family Social support from friends and family can
help you get through stressful times. Being part of a friend network gives you a sense of belonging and
self-worth, which can help you in tough times. One study found that for women in particular, spending time
with friends and children helps release oxytocin, a natural stress reliever. This effect is called "tend and
befriend," and is the opposite of the fight-or-flight response Keep in mind that both men and women benefit
from friendship. Another study found that men and women with the fewest social connections were more
likely to suffer from depression and anxiety Summary Having strong social ties may help you get through
stressful times and lower your risk of anxiety. Relieving your stress response. Relieving tension by relaxing
your muscles. In the long term, laughter can also help improve your immune system and mood. A study
among people with cancer found that people in the laughter intervention group experienced more stress relief
than those who were simply distracted Try watching a funny TV show or hanging out with friends who make
you laugh. Summary Find the humor in everyday life, spend time with funny friends or watch a comedy show
to help relieve stress. Not all stressors are within your control, but some are. Take control over the parts of
your life that you can change and are causing you stress. One way to do this may be to say "no" more often.
This is especially true if you find yourself taking on more than you can handle, as juggling many
responsibilities can leave you feeling overwhelmed. Being selective about what you take on â€” and saying no
to things that will unnecessarily add to your load â€” can reduce your stress levels. Summary Try not to take
on more than you can handle. Saying no is one way to control your stressors. Learn to Avoid Procrastination
Another way to take control of your stress is to stay on top of your priorities and stop procrastinating.
Procrastination can lead you to act reactively, leaving you scrambling to catch up. This can cause stress, which
negatively affects your health and sleep quality Get in the habit of making a to-do list organized by priority.
Give yourself realistic deadlines and work your way down the list. Work on the things that need to get done
today and give yourself chunks of uninterrupted time, as switching between tasks or multitasking can be
stressful itself. Summary Prioritize what needs to get done and make time for it. Staying on top of your to-do
list can help ward off procrastination-related stress. Yoga has become a popular method of stress relief and
exercise among all age groups. While yoga styles differ, most share a common goal â€” to join your body and
mind. Yoga primarily does this by increasing body and breath awareness. Overall, research has found that
yoga can enhance mood and may even be as effective as antidepressant drugs at treating depression and
anxiety However, many of these studies are limited, and there are still questions about how yoga works to
achieve stress reduction. In general, the benefit of yoga for stress and anxiety seems to be related to its effect
on your nervous system and stress response. It may help lower cortisol levels, blood pressure and heart rate
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and increase gamma-aminobutyric acid GABA , a neurotransmitter that is lowered in mood disorders.
Summary Yoga is widely used for stress reduction. It may help lower stress hormone levels and blood
pressure. Mindfulness describes practices that anchor you to the present moment. It can help combat the
anxiety-inducing effects of negative thinking There are several methods for increasing mindfulness, including
mindfulness-based cognitive therapy, mindfulness-based stress reduction, yoga and meditation. A recent study
in college students suggested that mindfulness may help increase self-esteem, which in turn lessens symptoms
of anxiety and depression Summary Mindfulness practices can help lower symptoms of anxiety and
depression. Cuddle Cuddling, kissing, hugging and sex can all help relieve stress 19 , Positive physical
contact can help release oxytocin and lower cortisol. This can help lower blood pressure and heart rate, both of
which are physical symptoms of stress. Chimpanzees also cuddle friends who are stressed Summary Positive
touch from cuddling, hugging, kissing and sex may help lower stress by releasing oxytocin and lowering blood
pressure. Listen to Soothing Music Listening to music can have a very relaxing effect on the body.
Slow-paced instrumental music can induce the relaxation response by helping lower blood pressure and heart
rate as well as stress hormones. Some types of classical, Celtic, Native American and Indian music can be
particularly soothing, but simply listening to the music you enjoy is effective too Nature sounds can also be
very calming. Summary Listening to music you like can be a good way to relieve stress. Deep Breathing
Mental stress activates your sympathetic nervous system, signaling your body to go into "fight-or-flight"
mode. During this reaction, stress hormones are released and you experience physical symptoms such as a
faster heartbeat, quicker breathing and constricted blood vessels. Deep breathing exercises can help activate
your parasympathetic nervous system, which controls the relaxation response. There are several types of deep
breathing exercises, including diaphragmatic breathing, abdominal breathing, belly breathing and paced
respiration. The goal of deep breathing is to focus your awareness on your breath, making it slower and
deeper. When you breathe in deeply through your nose, your lungs fully expand and your belly rises. This
helps slow your heart rate, allowing you to feel more peaceful. This video explains how to practice
diaphragmatic breathing. Summary Deep breathing activates the relaxation response. Multiple methods can
help you learn how to breathe deeply. Having a pet may help reduce stress and improve your mood.
Interacting with pets may help release oxytocin, a brain chemical that promotes a positive mood Having a pet
may also help relieve stress by giving you purpose, keeping you active and providing companionship â€” all
qualities that help reduce anxiety. Summary Spending time with your pet is a relaxing, enjoyable way to
reduce stress. Although stress and anxiety may arise in your workplace and personal life, there are many
simple ways to reduce the pressure you feel. These tips often involve getting your mind away from the source
of stress. Exercise, mindfulness, music and physical intimacy can all work to relieve anxiety â€” and they will
improve your overall work-life balance as well.
Chapter 8 : 6 Tactful Tips for Resisting Peer Pressure To Use Drugs and Alcohol
In instances where a spokesperson cannot release information to the media for valid reasons, there are a number of
effective ways to avoid saying "no comment" and at the same time satisfy the needs of the press.

Chapter 9 : Are Japanese Unable to Say â€œNoâ€•?
Here are 16 simple ways to relieve stress and anxiety. 1. Exercise Saying no is one way to control your stressors. Learn
to Avoid Procrastination.
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